
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For our meeting in September, 

we talked about health 

including going to the doctor, 

hospital and pharmacy. 

We thought about how this 

could be better. 

 

 

We have been asked to 

present this information to 

Surrey Downs Quality and 

Safety meeting in November.  

 

 

We will share this presentation 

after we have been to the 

meeting.  

Mid Surrey Valuing People 

Group 

September 2024 


